
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
17th September 2020 
 
 
Ref: DMc/JB 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
Due to the current restrictions on indoor activities, could you please make sure that your child is 
prepared to go outside in all weathers. 
Your child will get changed for one of their PE lessons per week (at least) and so should have a change 
of footwear and warm, dry clothing suitable for PE. 
 
On the day they do not get changed please try to send them with a jacket and waterproofs if possible 
as they will still be going outside for a walk or other low impact activity. 
We are trying, as a PE Department, to ensure the children are given the chance to get outside in the 
fresh air and be active whenever possible. 
Government guidelines do not currently allow for indoor physical activities. Although this is under 
regular review. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Jane Black  
PT Physical Education  
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